The excerpt below is extracted from a
publication by the Bible Society,
Word@Work — September 2017 issue.

The Society's current Honorary
Treasurer, Mr Samuel G Panthradil,
also continues the legacy of his
father, Mr P S George. Mr George
served as a Board member of the
Society from 1989 to 2009, and
continued to do so in an advisory role
up till his passing in 2013.

Mr P S Gecrge at the Society’s. S
25" Arfniversary, 1685

The late Mr P S George was there
when JCC first started. He was the
one who made the cross that now
hangs on the wall of the Chapel. He
made it from two pieces of wood,
which he picked up from the swamp
that surrounded JCC 50 years ago.

Some people leave the church and
some people leave a memorial for the
church.



